
ARTS CENTER 
 

January 2019 is the month of the starting of most of 
the activities at the ARTS CENTER. 
 
Please keep checking the online advertisement sent 
by the RAHRC under the title of the EVENTS & 
ACTIVITY UPDATE!  
 
WE ARE SEARCHING FOR A BEGINNER’S 
PATCHWORK TEACHER! 
 
And any interesting Arts or Crafts activity is 
welcome to be taught at the Arts Center  
For any queries, Please don’t hesitate to email:  
 
Claudesenior005@hotmail.com  
 

mailto:Claudesenior005@hotmail.com


ARTS CENTER COMMITTEE MEETING WITH 
THE INSTRUCTORS OF THE ARTS CENTER IN 

JANUARY 23rd 2019 



NEW YEAR 2019 Dinner with 
the Arts Center instructors 

 



 



 


